
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
 

MINISTER DIDIZA EXTENDS THE CLOSING DATE FOR LEASING OF STATE AGRICULTURAL 
LAND APPLICATION PROCESS 

 
17 NOVEMBER 2020 

 
The Minister of Agriculture, Land Reform and Rural Development, Ms Thoko Didiza (MP), is extending 
the closing date of the state agricultural land application process to 20 November 2020.  
 
The Minister announced on 1 October 2020 that the application process would commence on 15 
October and close on 16 November 2020.  
 
“Yesterday, towards the closing time, the number of applicants, both online and in our district offices, 
increased and, upon closure of offices a number of applicants were still not yet processed. Following 
consultations within the department, we have taken a decision to extend the closing date from today 
until Friday, 20 November 2020 at 16H00” said Minister Didiza.  
 
The Minister wishes to urge all those who still wish to apply to continue doing so during this extended 
time. The application process will still be done both manually at all our departmental district offices, 
except Gauteng and Western Cape where there are no pieces of land available for advertising as 
stated before and online on our departmental website: www.dalrrd.gov.za (click on state agricultural 
land and online applications).  
 
The Department is humbled by the response it has received so far, following the call by the minister for 
application of the leasing of the agricultural State land.  
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